OTP Bank and the UP continue and expand their cooperation
Hungary's first university and OTP Bank Plc. renewed their two-decade-old cooperation agreement with the signing of a ceremonial agreement, which was announced at a press conference held on 17th August in the Senate Hall of the UP. According to the agreement, the largest Hungarian bank will support the institution of higher education with more than HUF 5 million in the academic year 2022/23, and will also offer preferential offers to the university's staff and provide internships for students.

"One of Hungary's largest financial institutions plays an extremely important role in the life of the university, and has been a long-standing partner of the university as a whole, and especially of the Faculty of Business and Economics," said Rector Attila Miseta in his welcome speech, adding that "we consider it extremely important that this contract is renewed.
We trust and strive to make OTP our strategic partner in the short term, because I believe that this is beneficial for both parties." 
As a continuation of the cooperation between the two institutions, OTP offers UP staff a number of discounts when opening an account, as well as personal loans, home loans, mortgages and OTP Travel travel vouchers. Of course, students are not left out of the opportunities either, as they can complete an internship at OTP, as a form of the increasingly popular dual training, if they successfully apply for it.


